## WILLIAM L. KENNEMORE, CPA, LLC

Certified Public Accountant

November 13, 2020

Jamie Fergerson Atlanta Pride Committee, Inc. 1530 DeKalb Avenue, NE, Ste A Atlanta, GA 30307

Dear Jamie:

We are enclosing for the year ended December 31, 2019, the following:

2019 Form 990 – Return of Organization Exempt from Income Tax has been successfully electronically filed with the Internal Revenue Service.

A copy of the return has been emailed to you today.

A copy of the return should be mailed (certified return receipt requested) to the following:

Georgia Department of Revenue P.O. Box 740395 Atlanta, GA 30374-0395

by November 15, 2020.

The return should be signed and dated by an officer.

This return was prepared from information you furnished to us. Before signing and filing this return, you should review it carefully to be sure that there are no omissions or misstatements.

Your return is subject to review by federal and state taxing authorities. Upon examination, these agencies may request supporting documentation. Accordingly, we recommend that you retain your tax records for a period of at least three years.

We appreciate the opportunity to be of service to you. Please contact us should you have any questions regarding the enclosed return or if we can be of further assistance.

Very truly yours,

Bell

William L. Kennemore, CPA, LLC

Enclosures